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Attention 
Check out the Newsletter Tab for 2021 Reunion Update 

 
 

Support Our Troops 
David & Sharon Sand are pleased to announce the "Support Our 
Troops" program is back in action.  We have 83 members of HHD 
of the 716th MP BN now in Afghanistan.  David & Sharon will be 
sending them packages from their home.  For more information 
email David & Sharon.  

 


